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September 14, 2009

Dear Lee,

The Phoenix Suns and the US Airways Center are pleased to join with the Lee Owens Foundation to honor the Tuskegee Airmen during Black History Month in February, 2010.  We are excited about displaying your replica P-51 Mustang on the US Airways Center Plaza at First Street and Jefferson.

The best dates for this purpose would be February 19-21.  The Suns play home games on the 19th (vs. Atlanta 7:00 p.m.) and on the 21st (vs. Sacramento, 6 p.m.).  February 20th is “on hold” for another very popular event, Celebrity Shootout. Good crowds are expected at all three events. This particular weekend would be a great opportunity to promote Black History Month and to distribute information on the “Wings of History” project. We would prefer that donations were not solicited.

The timing would include a daytime move-in on February 19th and a daytime move-out on Monday, February 22nd.  We can begin discussing those details, as well as a security plan for the plane, once we are in full agreement on the potential dates.

Our Game Operations staff will work with you on the placement of the airplane and they can also assist you with a short video presentation on the history of the Tuskegee Airmen which we can show inside the US Airways Center on our big screens.

There are a number of departments that need to coordinate in order to make this run smoothly.  Would you please include the following individuals in all future e-mail communication?

tambrose@suns.com; khelt@suns.com; sstanhibel@suns.com; aadams@suns.com;  rmarchetta@usac.com; nvaerewyck@usac.com; sschock@suns.com; awright@suns.com; jbloom@suns.com ; jmorris@suns.com ; ckersten@suns.com; jmcpeek@suns.com 

Thank you!

Sincerely, 
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Tom Ambrose

Community Affairs Liaison

201 East Jefferson Street * Phoenix, Arizona 85004 * 602-379-7900

